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NEWS RELEASE 

Please take note that the Metamorphosis Medical Research 
Foundation (MMRF) Inc. has been dissolved as of May 21, 1988 per a 
motion made by the Executive which was voted in favour of by the 
members in good standing by postal ballot Rupert Raj, the Founding 
President and former Executive Director of MMRF, has established 
his own educational resource/counselling resource, GENDER WORKER, 
(registered with the Ontario Ministry of Consumer and Commerical 

Relations in September 1987), 

Through his new business, a variety of informational services 
are available including a bimonthly newsletter, "Gender Networker" 
for helping professionals resource providers and interested others 
- $18 for six issues, first issue published in June of 1988. 

In addition, THE UNINVITED DILEMMA: A Question Of Gender by 
Kim Stuart will be continued to be aold (paper edition onlM $12,� 
U.S. or Cdn. equivalent) plus the Research Supplement ($12��.S. 
or Cdn. eq). If both books are ordered at the same time, the total 
coat is $22.5B-U,S. (or Cdn, eq). I have sold close to 200 of this 
highly-r commended book - an absolute must for everyone's library, 

d--�-� 
And, back issues of the "Metamorphosis Magazine" and the news­

letter (Vols. 1-7, 1982-88) are still available at a total coat of 
$86, Please ask for the back issues list, which lists Vols. 1-3 
inclusive but only if you are interested in ordering a publication 
that primarily focusses on female-to-male transsexualism. 

Further, a aeries of information packets on: Female-to-male 
transsexualism, Male-to-female transsexualism, general info' for 
the professional, and possibly also, Male Transvestism, are hoped 
to be offered for a service fee sometime in the near future, 

Please send a self-addressed envelope accompanied by an inter 
national reply coupon from the post office (or 50c in coin) if you 
live outside of Canada, or correct Canadian postage if you live in 
Canada, should you require additional information (sorry, no per­
sonal replies), Please make all cheques or bank money orders (no 
U,S postal orders please) payable to: "Gender Worker" when order­
ing. I look forward to being able to serve you in a variety of 
ways. And, if you feel satisfied with the service, please spread 
the word about the "Gender Worker". Thank you for your interest, 

--Rupert Raj, BA, PR 
Director 
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